

STATE OF DELAWARE

STATE COUNCIL FOR PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES

Margaret M. O'Neill Bldg., Third Floor, Suite 1 410 Federal Street Dover, Delaware 19901 302-739-3621

The Honorable John Carney Governor John McNeal SCPD Director

January 7, 2019

The Honorable Lisa Blunt Rochester United States House of Representatives Longworth House Office Building, 1123 Washington, DC 20515

Re: Disability Integration Act

Dear Representative Blunt-Rochester:

First, we write to thank you for your sponsorship of the Disability Integration Act during the 115th Congress.

Also, on January 15, 2019, the Disability Community is holding an event in the U.S. Capitol to celebrate the bill's reintroduction. We would like to announce you as an original cosponsor of the bill at the event. Would you please confirm that you intend to be an original cosponsor on the legislation again this year? We would be grateful for your continued leadership in helping to ensure that all disabled Americans have the right to live in freedom.

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

J. Todd Webb, Chairperson

State Council for Persons with Disabilities

Ann C Fisher

Ann Fisher, Chairperson

Governor's Advisory Council for Exceptional Citizens